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No sticks-in-the-mud!
Photos by Sabrina Colaianni,

Tracy Marshman, and Molly Nagel

A highlight of fifth grade 
at SRS is the class trip to 
Assateague Island. The 

students start their cross-curricular

learning by reading “Misty of 
Chincoteague” and end it with a
visit to Assateague, where they 
wade in the marsh and survey

the beach to learn about the 
ecosystems there. This year was 
particularly muddy, which made the 
experience even more memorable!
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Blessing of 
the Animals

For more photos from the event, 
visit our Facebook page

Photos by MJ Zafis-Garcia

“Have fun! 
Get dirty!” 
said Ms. 
Wooten. 
And Vivie 
did.

Photo by
Susan Wooten

Keep SRS
a cut above
the rest!
Collecting Box Tops for Education 
and Tyson Project A+ labels is an 
easy way to earn free money for 
SRS. Box Tops can be dropped off 
in the boxes in the church lobby or 
at the school reception desk.

~ Thank you for clipping! ~
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